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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Further to our letter dated 20th February and following parent/carer feedback, we plan to delay 

the start of the consultation session on Monday 11th March to 4.00 p.m. 

 

Whilst it is not practical for us to offer creche facilities for such a whole school event, we hope 

that the delayed start offers parents and carers more time and flexibility in terms of arranging 

alternative childcare to enable you to attend. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on 11th March, sharing the materials with you and answering any 

questions you may have. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr A Whiteway 

Acting Head of School 

 

  


